
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Record number: D2019/231918 

Container number: F2019/1238/005 

 

Ms Paula Conboy  

Chair 

Australian Energy Regulator 

GPO Box 520 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

 

 

 

Dear Ms Conboy 

 

2019-20 Network Pricing Proposal 

 

Please find enclosed Power and Water Corporation’s (Power and Water) 2019-20 Network Pricing Proposal.  

This document constitutes Power and Water’s initial pricing proposal for the purposes of Northern Territory 

National Electricity Rules (NT NER) 6.18.2(a)(1).  This proposal comprises: 

 

 Pricing proposal: PWC – Power Services: Network Pricing Proposal 2019-20 – 21 May 2019 – Public.  

 Pricing model: PWC – 2019-20 SCS Pricing Model – 21 May 2019 – Public. 

 

Power and Water staff are actively engaging with retailers and our major users on our 2019-20 pricing.  This 

will support smooth implementation of the 2019-20 pricing changes approved in our Tariff Structure Statement 

(TSS) and reflected in this pricing proposal. 

 

This is our first pricing proposal under your recent 2019-24 electricity distribution price determination.  Our 

team has worked to demonstrate compliance with relevant provisions of the NT NER, the Australian Energy 

Regulator’s (AER) determination and our approved TSS.   

 

If AER staff have any questions about this proposal or require more detail about compliance justification, 

please contact Lucy Moon, Senior Manager Network Regulation and Pricing, on 0427 202 853 or 

lucy.moon@powerwater.com.au. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Michael Thompson 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

20 May 2019 
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